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Subject: Acknowledgement of receipt 

Dear Sir, 

Thank you for your e-mail dated 24/05/2013. We hereby acknowledge receipt of your 
application for access to documents, which was registered on 27/05/2013 under reference 
number GestDem 2013/2817. 

In accordance with Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001 regarding public access to European 
Parliament, Council and Commission documents, your application will be handled within 
15 working days. The time limit will expire on 17/06/2013. In case this time limit needs 
to be extended, you will be informed in due course. 

Yours faithfully, 

Signed 
Santiago DEL PINO 


